From: Mike Sumner

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: LC38
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 11:26:12 AM

I have one question only. I want to know why you as our state lawmakers continually attack the rights of the good
law abiding people of Oregon? This has really gotten out of hand, and your waking a sleeping giant. Cease and
desist this unlawful nonsense!

Michael Sumner
St Helens, OR
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